NOTICE TO THE PUBLIC

Members of the Lavon City Council have been invited to attend National
Night Out in the City of Lavon on Tuesday, October 4, 2016 from 6:30
p.m. to 8:30 p.m. Several events are planned around the City and it is
possible that a quorum of the members of the City Council may be in
attendance.

This notice is posted to meet the requirements of the Texas Open Meetings
Act and subsequent opinions of the Texas Attorney General's Office.

Notice posted this the 27" day of September 2016 at 8:15 a.m.

Do

Kim Dobbs, Interim City Secretary




